
 

PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER   

     SEPTEMBER 4, 2020 

JESUS’ TIME:  CREATION:  The children learned that 

God created the whole world with only His Word.  

God speaks, and it is.  God made us, and loves us so 

much. In Jesus, we have everything we need to live 

here on earth, and in heaven eternally. 

 

REMEMBER, NO SCHOOL THIS MONDAY.  TRINITY IS 

CLOSED FOR LABOR DAY 

 

WEATHER CHANGE!  BE PREPARED!  The temps will 

take a severe drop Tuesday and Wednesday.  Please 

dress your children accordingly.  Close-toed tennis 

shoes are most appropriate for school.  Please send 

a jacket every day.  The health department 

recommends that we play outside every day that we 

can, unless it is storming or icy.  Licensing says we 

can go outside when the temperature is between 20 

and 90 degrees. 

 

GYM SHOES:  Did you send a pair of clean tennis 

shoes to school yet?  Please do.  If it is stormy on 

Tuesday, we will go to the gym.  Children are not 

allowed to play in their stocking feet. 

 

WEATHER DELAY INFORMATION: We did not ask for 

wintry weather in September, but it sure is a 

possibility!  In the event of a weather delay or school 

closure, you will be notified in the following ways:   

1.  Email 

2.  Text Message 

3.  Facebook (Trinity Lutheran School and Preschool) 

 

SCHOOL PICTURES: Individual student pictures will 

be taken on September 15 and 16.  Check your 

child’s backpack for an order form, and return it to 

school.  SAY CHEESE!  ☺ 

 

SNACK PANTRY DONATIONS:  Watch for a snack 

“wish list” to go home with your child this week.  We 

will have a few items on each list from which you can 

choose to donate.   

 

COOK’S NIGHT OUT IS SEPTEMBER 22.  This is a 

monthly fundraising event for the school.  It is a 

great opportunity to get together with other Trinity 

families for supper, while a portion of your bill is 

given back to Trinity!  Sometimes, the fundraiser will 

be at a local restaurant for dine-in or take-out.  In 

September, it will be a fun event right here at Trinity, 

hosted by our Board of Christian Education.  Come 

join us! 

 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK ORDERS: Now is the time to get 

some good Fall and Halloween reading in!  We will 

place a September flyer in your child’s backpack.  

You can place a paper order by September 18, OR 

you can order books online ANY time. Go to 

clubs.scholastic.com 

Scroll down to the button that says “Connect to Your 

Teacher.” The code for ordering online is TMKVW, 

which connects you to Miss Marshall and Trinity.  

Books should be here in time for Fall and Halloween. 

 

APPLES, APPLES, APPLES: We will be exploring 

apples, and making homemade applesauce at 

preschool the week of September 14.  Please send 

an apple or two to school with your child this coming 

week in preparation.  Any variety of apple will do.   

 

~~~MARK YOUR CALENDARS~~ 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 7: No school or childcare.  We are 

closed for the Labor Day Holiday 

 

THIS WEEK: SNACK DONATIONS AND BOOK ORDERS WILL 

GO HOME. 

 

THIS WEEK: Bring an apple or two to school  

 

TUESDAY AND WEDNESDAY, SEPT 15 AND 16: School 

individual pictures will be taken 

 

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 18: BOOK ORDERS DUE 

 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 22: Cook’s Night Out at Trinity 


